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Iguanas
Long acting veterinary formulations play a significant role in animal
health, production and reproduction within the animal health industry.
Such technologies offer beneficial advantages to the veterinarian,
farmer and pet owner. These advantages have resulted in them growing
in popularity in recent years. The pharmaceutical scientist is faced
with many challenges when innovating new products in this demanding
field of controlled release. This book provides the reader with a
comprehensive guide on the theories, applications, and challenges
associated with the design and development of long acting veterinary
formulations. The authoritative chapters of the book are written by
some of the leading experts in the field. The book covers a wide scope
of areas including the market influences, preformulation,
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biopharmaceutics, in vitro drug release testing and specification
setting to name but a few. It also provides a detailed overview of the
major technological advances made in this area. As a result this book
covers everything a formulation scientist in industry or academia, or
a student needs to know about this unique drug delivery field to
advance health, production and reproduction treatment options and
benefits for animals worldwide.

Otology and Otic Disease, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics:
Small Animal Practice - E-Book
Companion Animal Ethics explores the important ethical questions and
problems that arise as a result of humans keeping animals as
companions. The first comprehensive book dedicated to ethical and
welfare concerns surrounding companion animals Scholarly but still
written in an accessible and engaging style Considers the idea of
animal companionship and why it should matter ethically Explores
problems associated with animals sharing human lifestyles and homes,
such as obesity, behavior issues, selective breeding, over-treatment,
abandonment, euthanasia and environmental impacts Offers insights into
practical ways of improving ethical standards relating to animal
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Pagan Degrees for Children
This concise, user-friendly volume is the only guide to common
diseases of companion animals available and is a vital tool for the
critical situations veterinary technicians encounter every day. It
presents complete coverage of disease treatment in every kind of
companion animal and gives you the thorough understanding of diseases
you'll need for the most effective treatment planning, implementation,
and client follow-up. Disease information is presented in a consistent
monograph format for succinct, reliable reference, and the book's
logical body systems approach makes it easy to find what you need when
you need it! Body system approach utilizes a consistent "monograph"
format so disease information is easy to locate on-demand. Tech Alerts
emphasize key information especially relevant to vet techs. Detailed
photographs and illustrations help you visually identify diseases and
conditions. Contributions from experienced veterinary technology
educators provide valuable real-world perspective. Focus expanded from
dogs and cats to cover all companion animals you may encounter in
practice, including diseases of horses, small ruminants, pocket pets,
birds, and reptiles. Full-color plates enhance understanding of visual
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conditions in areas such as pathology and dermatology. Review
questions in each chapter reinforce concepts for more efficient study.

Children and Companion Animals: Psychosocial, Medical, and
Neurobiological Implications
Ectoparasites are of growing significance in modern veterinary
medicine and a detailed understanding of the biology of these
parasites is fundamental to their appropriate treatment and control.
The authors of this book have therefore provided a complete overview
of the biology, and behaviour of arthropod ectoparasites along with
the pathology and treatment of diseases in livestock and companion
animals of temperate habitats. This is the only up-to-date book
available written specifically for practitioners and students of
veterinary medicine, animal husbandry and applied animal sciences.
Such a unique volume is essential because in veterinary parasitology,
ectoparasites such as the lice, mites, ticks, fleas or dipteran agents
of myiasis assume far greater prominence than in other parasitological
disciplines. Ectoparasite infestation of domestic and companion
animals, therefore, has overt clinical features requiring a distinct
approach to diagnosis and control. This book has been written with
Page 5/34

Read PDF Companion Animals Their Biology Care Health And Management
2nd Edition
this in mind. The text takes a unique integrated approach combining
both ectoparasite biology and veterinary dermatology. In the second
edition of this successful book (previously, entitled Veterinary
Parasitology), the detailed coverage of individual ectoparasite
species has been expanded. Up-to-date information of new veterinary
drugs and modes of application has been included and the practical
clinical relevance of the information has been strengthened.

Hospice and Palliative Care for Companion Animals
Although scholars in the disciplines of law, psychology, philosophy,
and sociology have published a considerable number of prescriptive,
normative, and theoretical studies of animals in society, Pet Politics
presents the first study of the development of companion animal or pet
law and policy in Canada and the United States by political
scientists. The authors examine how people and governments classify
three species of pets or companion animals-cats, dogs, and horses-for
various degrees of legal protection. They then detail how interest
groups shape the agenda for companion animal legislation and
regulation, and the legislative and administrative formulation of
anticruelty, kennel licensing, horse slaughter, feral and roaming cat,
and breed ban policies. Finally, they examine the enforcement of these
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laws and policies by agencies and the courts. Using an eclectic mix of
original empirical data, original case studies, and interviews-and
relying on general theories and research about the policy process and
the sociopolitical function of legality-the authors illustrate that
pet policy is a unique field of political struggle, a conflict that
originates from differing perspectives about whether pets are property
or autonomous beings, and clashing norms about the care of animals.
The result of the political struggle, the authors argue, is difficulty
in the enactment of policies and especially in the implementation and
enforcement of laws that might improve the welfare of companion
animals.

Pets and People
Annual Reciprocal Meat Conference, Proceedings
Since companion animals are a significant part of American society, a
substantial body of research has been developed to demonstrate how
they play a significant role impacting the physical and psychological
health of people of all ages. Animal companions also help to drive an
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economic engine estimated at near forty billion dollars per year for
food, toys, veterinary care and other support services and products.
The popularity of companion animals has no doubt played an important
role in the interest that the general public, and college students in
particular have in careers related to companion animal care. The
social issues that surround companion animals are complex and
continuing to evolve. Questions related to pet overpopulation and
animal cruelty are just a couple of the many issues that cut across a
range of disciplines and philosophies. Companion Animals in Society
combines the current available knowledge on companion animal husbandry
with an introduction to these issues and how society is currently
coping with them in order to provide the most useful resource in the
market today.

Canine and Feline Geriatric Oncology
The Pet Lover's Guide to Cat and Dog Skin Diseases
Animal Behavior covers the broad sweep of animal behavior from its
neurological underpinnings to the importance of behavior in
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conservation. The authors, Michael D. Breed and Janice Moore, bring
almost 60 years of combined experience as university professors to
this textbook, much of that teaching animal behavior. An entire
chapter is devoted to the vibrant new field of behavior and
conservation, including topics such as social behavior and the
relationship between parasites, pathogens, and behavior. Thoughtful
coverage has also been given to foraging behavior, mating and
parenting behavior, anti-predator behavior and learning. This text
addresses the physiological foundations of behavior in a way that is
both accessible and inviting. Each chapter begins with learning
objectives and concludes with thought-provoking questions.
Additionally, special terms and definitions are highlighted
throughout. The book provides a rich resource for students (and
professors) from a wide range of life science disciplines. Provides a
solid background in the neurophysiological and endocrinological bases
of animal behavior as well as exceptionally strong coverage of social
behavior Includes behavior and homeostatic mechanisms, behavior and
conservation, and behavioral aspects of disease Highlights aspects of
behavior that relate to domestic animals in particular Lab manual with
fully developed and tested laboratory exercises available for courses
that have labs
(http://www.elsevierdirect.com/product.jsp?isbn=9780123725820)
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Companion site for faculty and students to enhance their learning
experience at: www.elsevierdirect.com/companions/9780123725813

Companion Animal Ethics
The subjects of stress and animal welfare are currently attracting
immense interest. This book brings together a range of perspectives
from biomedical research (including human health and animal models of
human stress) on stress and welfare, and assesses new approaches to
conceptualising and alleviating stress.

The Domestic Cat
The perfect study companion, Animal Biology and Care, 3rd Edition is
specifically designed for students on animal care, animal nursing
assistant and veterinary care assistant courses. This edition is fully
updated with new course content, a refreshed design and colour
illustrations throughout. Basic biological theory is introduced with
diagrams for visual learners while photographs demonstrate the common
practical procedures carried out by animal care assistants. Key
features include: New content on exotic species, recognising the
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increasing number of these animals kept as pets. Extensive coverage of
the Animal Welfare Act 2006 and recent advances in animal welfare.
Written in line with course curricula, chapter summaries help you to
remember key points and learning objectives. A companion website has
interactive MCQs to help you test your knowledge. Divided into three
main sections covering animal science and genetics, health and
husbandry and nursing procedures, this book will help lay the
foundations for a successful career in animal care and management!

The Routledge Companion to Biology in Art and Architecture
Zoonotic diseases constitute a public health problem throughout the
world. Addressing a little studied area of veterinary and medical
science, this book covers the viruses, bacteria and protozoan and
helminth parasites that are transmitted between man and dogs,
discussing population management, control disease agents and human-dog
relationships. Fully updated throughout, this new edition also
includes two new chapters on benefits of the human-dog relationship
and non-infectious disease issues with dogs. It is a valuable resource
for researchers and students of veterinary and human medicine,
microbiology, parasitology and public health.
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Companion Animals in Human Health
Coccidiosis is one of the most important diseases of livestock,
particularly poultry, with billions of dollars spent on prevention
worldwide. The disease is so important and pervasive that until
recently, all poultry feed was medicated with coccidiostats, mainly
antibiotics. With the rapid development of drug resistance, the search
is on for alternative methods of control of coccidiosis in poultry.
With chapters authored by internationally renowned scientists, this
book covers coccidiosis in all major livestock species, including
cattle, sheep, and goats. Special emphasis is given to poultry
coccidiosis given the significant economic impact, and another chapter
looks at intestinal coccidiosis in humans, including Cyclospora.
Chapters discuss techniques, molecular biology, host-pathogen
immunobiology and immunoprophylaxis, genetics and genomics, biology,
and chemotherapy. Despite an explosion of research in the last 40
years, there has been no new book published discussing conventional
coccidiosis for more than 25 years. This comprehensive review
therefore answers an urgent need for a book dealing exclusively with
conventional coccidia (Cystoisospora, Cyclospora). It provides
concise, authoritative, up-to-date information on coccidiosis, with
particular attention given to research in the last 28 years. This book
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is essential reading for any practitioner or researcher involved in
livestock production, including biologists, veterinarians,
parasitologists, and researchers from government, academia, and
industry.

Video Techniques in Animal Ecology and Behaviour
Unravels the mysteries of cat behaviour for the general reader and
specialist alike.

Antimicrobial Resistance in Bacteria from Livestock and
Companion Animals
Companion Animal Zoonoses is a comprehensive resource ondiseases
transmissible between animals and humans. Presentingdetailed
prevention and control strategies for zoonotic diseases,the book is an
in-depth guide to practical information on thespread of disease
between pet animals and humans. CompanionAnimal Zoonoses provides upto-date information on emergingissues, disease incidence and risk, and
management measures. Covering the complete range of companion animal
zoonoses, eachtopic begins with information on etiology, geographic
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distribution,epidemiology, and pathophysiology and moves into
clinicalpresentation, diagnosis, management, and prevention
information forboth animals and humans. Companion Animal Zoonoses is
anessential reference for practicing veterinarians, public
healthveterinarians, and veterinary students, and will also appeal
tophysicians wishing to better understand zoonotic diseases. Key
features Comprehensive resource on diseases transmitted
betweencompanion animals and humans Emphasizes prevention and control
strategies for zoonoticdiseases Provides practical information on
preventing the spread ofdisease between pets and owners or veterinary
staff Offers an in-depth, current guide with coverage of
emergingissues, disease incidence and risk, and management measures

Companion Animal Care and Welfare
Comprehensive and up-to-date, this book makes a useful reference
devoted to companion animals. It provides underpinning principles and
time-tested practical information for those preparing for careers
related to the health and quality of life of all creatures–with
special emphasis on companion animals. Chapter topics include choosing
a dog or cat; companion birds, reptiles, amphibians, rodents, ferrets,
and lagomorphs; medical records and case histories; feeding and
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nutrition; care, management, and training of dogs and cats; fitting,
grooming, and showing; companion animal health; kennel/cattery design
and management; career opportunities associated with companion
animals; and trends/future of companion animals and related
functions.For pet food manufacturers, pet stores, pet owners, pet
breeders, and veterinary medical groups.

Animal Behavior
The Routledge Companion to Biology in Art and Architecture collects
thirty essays from a transdisciplinary array of experts on biology in
art and architecture. The book presents a diversity of hybrid art-andscience thinking, revealing how science and culture are interwoven.
The book situates bioart and bioarchitecture within an expanded field
of biology in art, architecture, and design. It proposes an emergent
field of biocreativity and outlines its historical and theoretical
foundations from the perspective of artists, architects, designers,
scientists, historians, and theoreticians. Includes over 150 black and
white images.

Animal Welfare Information Center Newsletter
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A comprehensive update on ear disease for the small animal
practitioner! Topics will include updates on otic anatomy and
physiology, preparation and histologic examination of the inner ear,
neurologic manifestations of ear disease, canine hearing loss
management, feline deafness, electrodiagnostic evaluation of auditory
function, hearing aids in dogs, primary secretory otitis media of
cavalier King Charles spaniels, ear masses, ototoxicity in dogs and
cats, and much more!

The Domestic Cat
Companion Animals in Society
The most commonly kept domestic animal in the developed world, the cat
has been a part of human life for thousands of years. Cats have been
both worshipped and persecuted over this long period - either loved or
hated for their enigmatic self-reliance and the subject of numerous
myths and fables. Highlighting startling discoveries made over the
last ten years, this new edition features contributions from experts
in a wide range of fields, providing authoritative accounts of the
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behaviour of cats and how they interact with people. Thoroughly
revised and updated to include information on the basic features of
cat development and social life, the history of their relations with
humans, health and welfare problems, and the breeding of cats for sale
and for show. It is intended for all those, whether specialist or
general reader, who love or are simply intrigued by these fascinating
animals.

Rats
Companion Animal Zoonoses
Includes section "Books."

Clinical Endocrinology of Companion Animals
This book is about video techniques, not video technology. To deal
with the latter would be a thankless task, as by the time the book was
published it would be out of date, given the rapid rate of development
of video hardware. However, these technological advances do help to
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make it an exciting field. As Joe Riley says in Chapter 1, 'Advances
in video technology continually produce improvements in performance
and reductions in both the cost and size of equipment, so it seems
certain that the technique will prove to be an even more useful
resource . . . in the future. ' In selecting the topics and authors
represented in this book, I have tried to encompass most of the
behavioural and ecological uses to which video is likely to be put
over the next decade or so. I believe the book has captured the
invaluable accumulated experience of the most active practitioners of
the medium in this research area. The idea for the book arose from two
workshops on the use of video in ecology and behaviour held at
Southampton University, UK, during the 1980s. Three learned societies
were involved in these meetings: the Association of Applied
Biologists, the British Ecological Society and the Society for
Experimental Biology.

An Illustrated Guide to Animal Science Terminology
This book sets out to examine how animals affect their companion
humans' quality of life. The contributors address human animal
interaction (HAI) according to the elements that define quality of
life: physical; mental/emotional and social health; functional health;
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and general well-being. The book will be required reading for all
health and social science professionals caring for clients who already
have companion animals or for clients who might benefit from such
interaction.

Learning from Disease in Pets
Hospice and Palliative Care for Companion Animals: Principles and
Practice offers the first comprehensive reference to veterinary
hospice and palliative care, with practical guidance and best
practices for caring for sick and dying animals. Presents the first
thorough resource to providing veterinary hospice and palliative care
Offers practical guidance and best practices for caring for sick and
dying animals Provides an interdisciplinary team approach, from a
variety of different perspectives Gives concrete advice for easing
pets more gently through their final stage of life Includes access to
a companion website with client education handouts to use in practice

The Biology of Animal Stress
Companion Animal Care and Welfare: The UFAW Companion Animal Handbook
Page 19/34

Read PDF Companion Animals Their Biology Care Health And Management
2nd Edition
presents a comprehensive, accessible and practical reference for all
parties seeking information about the proper care of companion
animals. Identifies the needs of companion animals, explains how we
know these needs, and gives scientifically-backed advice on how to
meet these needs Promotes the most humane treatment and best possible
care of our companion animals Addresses controversial issues such as
selective breeding, companion animal showing, the keeping of exotic
species, and the international pet trade Covers the husbandry and care
of all major companion animal species, including mammals, birds, fish,
reptiles and amphibians

Pet Politics
The global spread of antimicrobial-resistant pathogenic bacteria is a
continuing challenge to the health care of humans and domesticated
animals. With no new agents on the horizon, it is imperative to use
antimicrobial agents wisely to preserve their future efficacy. Led by
Editors Stefan Schwarz, Lina Maria Cavaco, and Jianzhong Shen with
Frank Møller Aarestrup, an international team of experts in
antimicrobial resistance of livestock and companion animals has
created this valuable reference for veterinary students and
practitioners as well as researchers and decision makers interested in
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understanding and preventing antimicrobial resistance.

Coccidiosis in Livestock, Poultry, Companion Animals, and
Humans
Author's name appears as Colleen M. Brady on CD-ROM.

Veterinary Ectoparasites
This handbook covers the most common topics of skin disease in small
animals, their causes, and their medical management in a nontechnical, informative, and useful manner accessible to both
veterinarians and pet owners.

Long Acting Animal Health Drug Products
The author of eight previous books on reptiles and exotic pets now
turns his focus to iguanas. This complete guide covers housing,
feeding, and taming an iguana, as well as its anatomy, biology, life
in the wild, and how iguanas make the trip from jungle to pet shop.
(Animals/Pets)
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The Proceedings of the Animal Welfare Foundation's Seventh
Symposium Entitled, "The Welfare of Companion Animals", Held
on 17 May 1989
With a unique focus on the most effective interventional techniques,
Withrow & MacEwen's Small Animal Clinical Oncology, 5th Edition tells
the full story of cancer in dogs and cats - what it is, how to
diagnose it, and how to treat many of the most common cancers
encountered in clinical practice. Nearly 500 color photographs,
diagrams, x-rays, and gross views depict the clinical manifestations
of various cancers. This edition covers the latest advances in
clinical oncology, including chemotherapy, surgical oncology, and
diagnostic techniques. With contributions from 65 veterinary oncology
experts, this authoritative reference is a must-have for current,
evidence-based therapeutic strategies on canine and feline oncology.
"I really love this book. If you are interested in veterinary
oncology, have a flick through this book online or at a conference
when you get the chance. I hope that you agree with me that this is
the definitive oncology reference source for the early 21st century
and that you feel compelled to buy it. Your patients will thank you
for it." Reviewed by: Gerry Polton MA VetMB MSc(Clin Onc) DipECVIMPage 22/34
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CA(Onc) MRCVS, UK Date: July 2014 Cutting-edge information on the
complications of cancer, pain management, and the latest treatment
modalities prepares you to diagnose and treat pets with cancer rather
than refer cases to a specialist. A consistent format for chapters on
body system tumors includes coverage of incidence and risk factors,
pathology, natural behavior of tumors, history and clinical signs,
diagnostic techniques and workup, treatment options, and prognosis for
specific malignancies. A systems approach to the diagnosis and
management of cancer facilitates access to information about the many
malignancies affecting small animal patients. Nearly 500 color images
provide accurate depictions of specific diseases and procedures.
Helpful drug formularies provide quick access to information on
indications, toxicities, and recommended dosages for chemotherapeutic
and analgesic drugs used in cancer treatment. Expert contributors
provide in-depth coverage of the most current information in his or
her respective specialty in veterinary oncology. Chemotherapy
protocols are included when case studies prove clinical efficacy.
Discussion of compassion and supportive care for the management of
pain, nutritional needs, and grief includes methods for handling the
pet's pain and nutritional complications as well as the pet owner's
grief when treatment is not successful. Thoroughly UPDATED chapters
cover the most recent changes in the clinical management of melanoma,
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mast cell tumors, tumors of the skeletal system, tumors of the
endocrine system, tumors of the mammary gland, urinary cancers,
nervous system cancers, lymphoma, and histiocytic diseases. NEW
Clinical Trials and Developmental Therapeutics chapter discusses the
various phases of clinical trials as well as current challenges and
opportunities in oncology drug development. NEW! A focus on the best
recommended treatment options highlights therapeutic strategies that
have been vetted by veterinary oncology experts. NEW co-author Dr.
Rodney L. Page adds his valuable perspective, expertise, and research
experience.

Animal Biology and Care
Half the population of dogs and cats aged 10 and over will die of
neoplasia. The bonds that clients have developed with their older pets
are especially strong and drive the increasing demand for more
proficient and highly compassionate medical treatment of companion
animals diagnosed with cancer. This book offers more than just a
competent clinical approach to the most common tumors in dogs and
cats. This book also offers a focus on the special needs of geriatric
pets and their owners. Amply illustrated with dozens of case studies
representative of those regularly encountered in practice, Canine and
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Feline Geriatric Oncology will provide readers with the tools needed
to diagnose and treat aging pets with cancer, and to help clients make
the best decisions for themselves and for the animals with whom they
share their lives. Canine and Feline Geriatric Oncology is a unique
resource. It is a useful oncology reference for specialists,
veterinarians in general practice, veterinary technicians, and clinic
staff. The many “what ifs” that the practitioner inevitably faces in
interactions with clients and their aging pets with cancer are
presented and discussed. Special Features: Focuses on the special
needs of geriatric pets and their caregivers; Offers direction in the
diagnosis and treatment of aging pets with cancer; Addresses many of
the "what ifs" that arise in interactions with clients and aging pets
with cancer; Amply illustrated with full color throughout; A valuable
reference for practicing veterinarians, technicians, hospital staff,
and professionals involved in supportive counseling for pet
caregivers.

Dogs, Zoonoses and Public Health
Children and companion animals seem to have a natural affinity towards
each other. Most children desire a relationship with their own
companion animals or at least demonstrate an interest to interact with
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animals in general. Living with companion animals or interacting with
animals may have psychosocial, neurobiological, or medically relevant
effects on typically developing children and juveniles as well as
those with diverse and special needs. In this eBook, we present
several articles addressing the relationships between
children/juveniles and animals in different countries, including
Austria, Germany, Jamaica, Japan, the United Kingdom and the United
States. Three articles discuss approaches in animal-assisted
education, including animal keeping and animal assisted interventions
in schools, and an experimental study investigating immediate effects
of dogs on reading competence and accompanying stress reactions with
cortisol and behavior. Other articles address topics involving
children and their companion animals, including dog-walking by
children and juveniles, risks of dog bites by the family dog,
selection of pet dogs for families with a child with autism spectrum
disorder (ASD) and the relationships that children with ASD have with
their family cats. The interactions between children/juveniles and
animals addressed in this eBook provide new insights into some
scarcely investigated themes, and underline the significance of
animals in children's lives.

Withrow and MacEwen's Small Animal Clinical Oncology
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This book provides a system of learning Pagan and good living concepts
just for children and young adults through three main degrees.
Children from the ages of 5 ' 18 can work on obtaining the Neophyte,
Apprentice, and Mage Degrees by meeting specific goals designed for
children and by completing the requirements for earning Achievement
Awards. The Neophyte Degree is subdivided into several Levels to help
give young children small and easily obtainable goals. Provided with
each Degree and Award is a great deal of information and sources for
learning and for exploring.

Exam Prep for: Companion Animals Their Biology, Care,
Livestock production systems and some husbandry practices are prone to
producing veterinary important entomological concerns. In addition,
various arthropod-borne diseasessuch as West Nile and some types of
encephalitiscan affect both humans and animals. To circumvent these
problems successfully, a solid understanding of veterinary entomology
shoul

Be Your Pet's Best Friend
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Contents: The rat as a companion animal, origin and development,
external anatomy and physiology, acquiring a rat, husbandry, handling,
nutrition, behavior, reproduction, diseases, sources of additional
information.

Companion Animals
Animal ethics is generating growing interest both within academia and
outside it. This book focuses on ethical issues connected to animals
who play an extremely important role in human lives: companion animals
("pets"), with a special emphasis on dogs and cats, the animals most
often chosen as pets. Companion animals are both vulnerable to and
dependent upon us. What responsibilities do we owe to them, especially
since we have the power and authority to make literal life-and-death
decisions about them? What kinds of relationships should we have with
our companion animals? And what might we learn from cats and dogs
about the nature and limits of our own morality? The contributors
write from a variety of philosophical perspectives, including
utilitarianism, care ethics, feminist ethics, phenomenology, and the
genealogy of ideas. The eighteen chapters are divided into two
sections, to provide a general background to ethical debate about
companion animals, followed by a focus on a number of crucial aspects
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of human relationships to companion animals. The first section
discusses the nature of our relationships to companion animals, the
foundations of our moral responsibilities to companion animals, what
our relationships with companion animals teach us, and whether animals
themselves can act ethically. The second part explores some specific
ethical issues related to crucial aspects of companion animals' livesbreeding, reproduction, sterilization, cloning, adoption, feeding,
training, working, sexual interactions, longevity, dying, and
euthanasia.

The American Biology Teacher
Clinical Endocrinology of Companion Animals offers fast access to
clinically relevant information on managing the patient with endocrine
disease. Written by leading experts in veterinary endocrinology, each
chapter takes the same structure to aid in the rapid retrieval of
information, offering information on pathogenesis, signalment,
clinical signs, diagnosis, differential diagnosis, treatment,
prognosis, and prevention for a broad list of endocrine disorders.
Chapters begin with brief summaries for quick reference, then delve
into greater detail. With complete coverage of the most common
endocrine diseases, the book includes chapters on conditions in dogs,
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cats, horses, ferrets, reptiles, and other species. Clinical
Endocrinology of Companion Animals is a highly practical resource for
any veterinarian treating these common diseases.

Veterinary Entomology
Learning from Disease in Pets: A 'One Health' Model for Discovery is
the first encompassing reference guide for veterinarians, researchers
and physicians on conducting studies using spontaneous models of
disease in animals. The study of naturally occurring disease in (pet)
animals can help model our understanding of the biology, prevention
and therapy of human and animal diseases. Studies of pet dogs, for
instance, can aid treatment of complex medical problems such as
cancer, orthopedic, cardiopulmonary, and neuro-inflammatory diseases,
and zoonotic infections. Each chapter within this novel cross-species
approach is contributed by a leader, or leaders, in their field of
research. Using clinical trials to learn how pets with real diseases
respond to therapy can lead to breakthroughs in human medicine, as
well as benefiting pets suffering from otherwise debilitating illness.
Despite similarities of diseases across species, there are very few
spontaneous models of disease used in research compared with models
where disease is induced in healthy laboratory animals. Many medical
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researchers and veterinarians have a multitude of questions regarding
how to use naturally occurring diseases in pets for the discovery of
treatments and diagnostics: this book will demonstrate how to safely
make this happen. This book encourages veterinarians to build on and
disseminate existing findings for the wider benefit of pets and
humans. Many pets suffering from incurable illnesses may benefit from
clinical trials; the book includes a section on the imperative
communication styles necessary within the research environment and
with clients, a compelling discussion on the ethics of using pets in
veterinary clinical research, comprehensive tables of diseases that
spontaneously occur in animals and humans, the regulatory requirements
necessary to move therapy from benchside research to patient bedside,
as well as intricate details on how to design a robust clinical study.

Common Diseases of Companion Animals - E-Book
This book was written by a person deeply in love with pets. A longtime pet-owner and dedicated pet-lover, Barbara has compiled a
comprehensive overview of pet-related information that includes
choosing a pet, caring for that pet, and developing plans for the
pet's future. The pages are filled with enlightening data such as a
cost overview of owning a pet, an invaluable section on pet first aid,
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and an equally important chapter on toxins. With editorial help from
an impressive group of experienced veterinary and human-pet animal
bonding professionals, this book is a MUST for persons planning to add
a pet to their life as well as a concise resource for those who
already have a pet. The addition of forms meant to be copied and used
by the reader are an invaluable resource!
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